Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

February 26th 2003 
Dr. Shane Hunt, Phd.

Show Low, Arizona

Tel. 928 532-8954

REF: Evaluation of my son’s, John Joseph Burien’s development conducted on 02/26/03

Dr. Hunt:

I have requested that you do an evaluation of my son, so that I exclusively can review your findings per his strong and weak points in my considerations for his activities.

As far as I am aware at present, my son needs are for additional social and educational involvement. To this end I have enrolled him in the local Head Start program. Additionally, I will be making contact with the local church to build contacts and involvement with activities they offer to families and specifically young children.

My son’s siblings, Gloria who is two and a half years old and Allyson who is seven years old, hopefully will be living with our family in St. Johns in the very near future. The three children’s interaction with each other is very beneficial to them as a whole.

I would request another evaluation of my son in four to five months so that his progress can be observed and documented.

No other purpose for this evaluation is requested or authorized by myself, to any party.

Sincerely, 

[image: image1.jpg]a]&/@w‘v/_




Walter J. Burien, Jr.                  RECEIVED AND ACKNOWLEDGED: Dr. Shane Hunt 02/26/03
CC: DeeAn Gillespie 

       Ann Russell – Supervisor CPS St. Johns, Arizona

